
Capacity Building Workshop  

Children Recruited and Exploited by Terrorist and Violent 

Extremist Groups: Pursuing Rehabilitation and Reintegration 
 

On 9 December, 2019, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

attended at the opening ceremony of the Capacity Building Workshop on the issue of 

“Children recruited and Exploited by Terrorist and Violent Extremist Groups” by 

UNODC and made a remark at the seminar.  This workshop was held under the 

UNODC regional project titled “Disrupting terrorist and organized criminal operations, 

including the spreading of violent extremism in the MENA region” and Government of 

Japan provided funding to this project with 900,000 USD in 2018.   

Brigadier Dr. Khaled Al-Matiriin, Assistant Director of Criminal Security, Public 

Security Directorate(PSD), Mr. Amjad Al-Adarbeh, Head of Jordan Programme Office , 

UNODC, and Ms. Alexandra Martins, Coordinator of Global Programme to End Violence 

Against Children, UNODC HQ also delivered speeches at the opening.   

 

Many of attendees of the workshop expressed their appreciation for Japanese 

generous support for the project.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 


